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8. PROPOSED APPROACH FOR CONSIDERING THE REVIEW OF CURRENT POLICIES 

RELATED TO THE PUBLIC PLACES BYLAW 
 

At its first session on 24 March, the Public Places Policy Working Party proposed that, due to the 
amount of information it needed to consider, and subsequently the Regulation and Planning 
Committee, as components of the reviewed policy are considered by the Working Party, a staged 
approach for reporting to the Regulation and Planning Committee be adopted. This would mean 
that components, such as public streets enclosures, trading in public places or signboards policies 
would be reported to Regulation and Planning Committee as separate components of the full 
policy, rather than delaying until the full policy is ready for consideration. Components are capable 
of being stand alone policies or forming parts of one document. 

 

Note
To be reported to the Council meeting - decision yet to be made.



